Yasal,

A message from the Office of the Chaplain and Religious Life:

Our hearts are heavy today. And our minds are filled with questions as we grieve with the
people of Uvalde.

There are no words for the depth of our emotions, so we pray for families who have lost
children, children who have lost friends, and for ourselves. Empowered by prayer, we channel
anger, fear and sadness into lives that respect and protect all life- offering compassion to the
lonely, hope to the hopeful, and comfort to those who grieve.

Today, let us grieve. Tomorrow and all the days ahead, let us act with love and compassion.

Rev. Lisa Garvin
Chaplain and Minister to the University

The University’s chaplains are available to everyone to listen and offer space for reflection.
Email chaplain@smu.edu to schedule an appointment or stop by the Office of the Chaplain
and Religious Life in Hughes Trigg Student Center (Suite 208).




